
Our School Values are: Inclusion, Perseverance, Honesty, Respect, Responsibility and Collaboration.  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 WILLIAM HARDING SCHOOL  

Hazlehurst Drive, Aylesbury, Bucks.  HP21 9TJ 
 

Phone:     01296 421733 

E-mail:    office@williamharding.school 

Website: www.williamhardingschool.co.uk 

Head Teacher: Miss T Cotchin BA(Hons) PGCE NPQH 
 

16 June 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 6 Production Tickets 

We are really excited to be having a Year 6 production this year. The children have been amazing throughout the rehearsals 
so far for Bugsy Malone including all the actors and actresses, lights and music team, stage hands, IT team and props team.  
 
In total, there will be four performances: 

• KS1 pupils and staff only on Monday 26th June  

• KS2 pupils and staff only on Tuesday 27th June 

• Matinee performance for families on Wednesday 28th June 

• Evening performance for families on Thursday 29th June 
 

The matinee performance on Wednesday 28th June will start at 1pm, doors will be open from 12:45pm. PAWHS will be selling 
refreshments before the show commences. We are expecting act 1 and 2 to be around 45 minutes each and there will be a 
half way interval for the actors and actresses to change over and the PAWHS will be selling refreshments during this time. We 
expect the performance to end at around 2:45pm. 

The evening performance on Thursday 29th June will start at 6pm, doors will be open from 5:30pm. PAWHS will be selling 
refreshments before the show commences. We are expecting act 1 and 2 to be around 45 minutes each and there will be a 
half way interval for the actors and actresses to change over and the PAWHS will be selling refreshments during this time. We 
expect the performance to end and children to be ready to be dismissed at around 8:00pm.  
Please be aware that both the matinee and evening performances for families will be limited to 120 tickets due to health and 
safety. This will mean that they will be restricted to a maximum of 2 per family. Also, to allow as many of our parents to 
watch the shows, you will only be able to watch either the matinee or evening performance. To secure tickets, please 
complete the reply slip at the bottom of this letter and return it to myself. Tickets will be first come first serve so we will 
inform you all via email once a showing is sold out and the deadline will be Friday 23rd June. If we have spare tickets, we will 
inform you all via email. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Irwin  
Year 6 Year Leader 
 

Year 6 Production Tickets 

Name of pupil: 

Class: 

I would like 1 or 2 (please circle) tickets for the matinee or evening production (please circle). 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/

